[bookmark: _GoBack]Marj has been an integral part of Masters Swimming SA and many benefits that Masters Swimming in SA enjoy today are a direct result of Marj’s involvement with the branch.
Marj has for over the past ten years been a wonderful servant to the branch in various roles such as Public Relations and Marketing Officer from 2001/02 to 2011/12 as well as being the Social Coordinator from 2004/05 to 2010/11. Marj’s dedication to the branch and Masters Swimming saw the resurrection of the highly successful branch dinner which during Marj’s time became a wonderful event that contributed to the social aspect of Masters Swimming.
Marj has also contributed directly to the success of all of our clubs by being the voice of Masters Swimming SA for over ten years. She has manned the phone and answered ever query in a friendly and encouraging way.
Marj also contributed to the financial aspects of the branch by raising funds through raffles and as we all know Marj did not take no for an answer. Marj has assisted at the Nationals on behalf of the branch working tirelessly behind the scenes to ensure that the event and officials were supported and at the end of the event were all thanked on behalf of the branch.
Masters Swimming SA exists today through the invaluable contribution that people like Marj make towards the branch, its many members and swimmers. Marj’s contribution to the vibrant and diverse social fabric of Masters Swimming SA has left a legacy in which we all enjoy.
It is with deep regret that Masters Swimming South Australia and the Adelaide Masters Swimming Club announces the passing of Marjory Muller.
Marj passed away peacefully on Sunday 25 June 2017 aged 79 at Mary Potter House after illness.

